
 
 

 

Century Trunk Line Unit 1  

Construction Notice 
The Los Angeles Department of Water and Power 
(LADWP) has completed the replacement of a water 
pipeline located under Century Blvd that was installed 
in 1937. The new pipeline was installed primarily on 
98th Street and was placed in service in May 2022.  
Two-way traffic has been restored on 98th Street 
between Vicksburg Ave. & Sepulveda Blvd.  
 
LADWP plans to replace an additional section of aging 
pipeline on Sepulveda Blvd. between 98th Street and 
Century Blvd. This section of existing pipeline has 
recently experienced two significant leaks and has met 
its useful service life. 
 
Construction on Sepulveda Blvd. 
between 98th Street and Century 
Blvd. will be at night on Monday 
through Friday from 9 pm to 5 am. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note the following construction impacts on 98th Street: 
 
• Reduced Construction Work Area on 98th Street. 
• Parking will be restricted on 98th St. between 

Sepulveda Blvd. and Vicksburg Ave. 
• Tow Away/No Stopping Any Time signage will 

continue to be posted during construction.  
• Business access will be maintained at all times. 
 
When crews are working on Sepulveda Blvd. 
temporary traffic control measures will be implemented. 
This may include:  
 
• Reduced lanes of traffic. 
• At the end of each work night, traffic control devices 

will be removed. 
• Limited access from westbound Little Century Blvd. 

to southbound Sepulveda and thru traffic into LAX. 
 
 
 
 

On-site Construction Manager: Kevin Del Toro | 213.792.6159  | Kevin.DelToro@ladwp.com 
Project Manager: Annette Flores | 213-367-0827 | Annette.Flores @ladwp.com 
Associate Project Manager: Mary Olmos | 213-367-4475 | Mary.Olmos@ladwp.com 
Community Affairs: Deborah Hong | 213-367-5204 | Deborah.Hong@ladwp.com 
 

For more information, visit ladwp.com/CenturyTrunkLine 

 

August 2022 – December 2022 
 


